PUBLIC HEALTH AND SANITATION COMMITTEE - FEBRUARY 18, 2022

The Public Health and Sanitation Committee met on Friday, February 18, 2022
at 12:00 noon in the Council Chambers at City Hall. Chairperson Petersen
called the meeting to order, and the following members were:

Present: Chairperson Richard Petersen, Sharon Kroger & Greg Bladt

Absent: None

Present by Zoom: Todd Penisten with Veenstra & Kimm

Also Present: Council member Troy Schaben, City Administrator Gene
Gettys, City Clerk Jane Smith, WWTP Superintendent Tim
Gessert

It was moved by Kroger and seconded by Bladt to approve the agenda. The
motion carried unanimously.

Any conflicts of interest are to be stated if and when applicable.

Todd Penisten, Veenstra & Kimm reviewed the Nutrient Reduction Feasibility
Study with the committee and recommended submittal to DNR.

It was moved by Bladt and seconded by Kroger to approve the recommendation
and submit the study to DNR. This study will be provided to the City Council.
The motion carried unanimously.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

“These minutes are as recorded by the City Clerk and are subject to Council
approval at the next regular meeting.”



